
December 7, 2010 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE REGULAR 
MEETING OF THE VALLEJO CIVIL SERVICE 
COMMISSION SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY, 
DECEMBER 13, 2010 IS CANCELED. 

/s/ Marc Fox 
Marc Fox, Chair 
Civil Service Commission 

Dated: December 7, 2010 

/s/ Debora Bouttd 
Debora Bouttd, 
Human Resources Director 
Interim Executive Secretary 
Civil Service Commission 

Dated: December 7, 2010 
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